
 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Learning for Life 

PRINCIPALõS REPORT 

26 November 2021 

Number 18 
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Dear Parent Community 

 

We are in the process of forming classes for 2022.  If you 

have any specific requests for placement of your child, 

please let me know in writing.  An email is an acceptable 

form of ôin writingõ.  There are no guarantees your request 

will be met, but it will be seriously considered. For 2022 we 

have tried to have as many ôstraightõ year level classes as we 

can, rather than splits. Both teachers and parents seem to 

prefer a single year level class.  There are a number of 

factors we consider when developing our classes.  It can be 

quite a complicated process.  These factors include things 

such as trying to maintain a balance of girls and boys, the 

mix of personalities and the academic strengths of children. 

The final class lists will be posted on the undercover area 

noticeboard from 12pm, Friday 28 January 2022.  We leave 

it this late to account for movements in or out of the school. 

If your child is definitely attending another school in 2022, please let us know before the end of 

the year. 

Within this newsletter are the details of how to access the biennial parent survey. (Please see 

page 2).  Schools are required to send out this particular survey every two years.  The last time we 

issued this survey was in 2019.  The 2021 survey contains the same questions as 2019.  This 

will allow us to directly compare the results between the two surveys.   

 

I would urge people to complete the survey as parental feedback is a valuable tool which we can 

use to improve our school. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Ray Knight 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

Dates to  

Remember: 

 

Fri: 3 Dec 

 

Excursion to 

Coogee Beach - 

Year 6 

 

Fri: 10 Dec 

 

Assembly -  

Pre-Primary 

 

Mon: 13 Dec 

 

Assembly - ROAR 

Values Awards, 

9am 

 

Tues: 14 Dec 

 

Movie Day - Whole 

School Reward 

Term 4 

 

Wed: 15 Dec 

 

Year 6 Graduation 

Assembly, 9am 
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National School Opinion Survey for Parents - 2021  

The National School Opinion Survey for parents is conducted biennially by all schools across Australia. 

 

Please use the link or QR Code below to access the survey and complete by Friday 10 December, 2022.  

 

Thank you. 

 
 

 https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/3a77kHzK 

Futsal Carnival - 25 November 2021 (Ms Olivia Mottram) 

The School Sports WA Futsal Championships were held yesterday. 

Our girls are through to the finals!  All are welcome to come and cheer the girls on, next Friday, 3.30pm at the Pro 

Futsal Centre in Bibra Lake. 

Holly won the Golden Gloves for best goalie. 

Thanks to Mr Zuvela and Brian for coming in to coach our boys and girls teams. 

Awesome day.  Cooby kids sure do ROAR! 

file://e5791s01sv001.green.schools.internal/fsE5791S01-StaffFolders$/E4047142/Desktop/National Schools Opinion Survey 2021- Parents (1).docx
https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/3a77kHzK
https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/3a77kHzK

